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ANNOUNCEMENT PURSUANT TO RULE 704(17)(A) OF LISTING MANUAL 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Oxley Holdings Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the 
Company had on 16 August 2017 acquired, through open-market purchases, shares of United 
Engineers Limited (“UEL”) resulting in the Company holding 10.43% of the total number of issued 
shares excluding treasury shares and subsidiary holdings of UEL. 

 
 
By order of the Board 
 
Ching Chiat Kwong 
Executive Chairman and CEO 
17 August 2017 
 
 


